
Lake Central High School 
PE and Pool  
2021-2022 

 
A PE course and a Pool course have been placed in all incoming freshmen’s course requests.  
 
There are two additional options to achieve PE and/or Pool credit outside of taking a course in 
the 2021-2022 school year. 
 
Option 1- PE Credit** This is NEW 
If your student plans to participate in any of the following - they may earn their PE credit from 
that participation. The student’s Middle School Counselor will need to be notified to replace the 
current PE Gym request with an Alternative PE request. There are two courses, one for the first 
semester that will grant credit for Fall Sports and band, and one for the second semester that 
will cover Winter and Spring sports. If you opt to take the Alternative PE your freshman year and 
do not complete it, you will have your sophomore year to complete it. If by the end of your 
Sophomore year you have not completed the PE credit, you will be placed in a PE course for 
your junior year. 
 

 

 

First Semester - (Alt PE S1 - P35421) Second Semester (Alt PE S2 - P35422) 

Color Guard Baseball 

Cross Country - Boys and Girls Basketball- Boys and Girls 

Football Cheerleading 

Golf - Girls Dance 

Marching Band Diving - Boys and Girls 

Soccer- Boys and Girls Golf - Boys 

Tennis- Boys Gymnastics 

Volleyball Softball 

 Swimming- Boys and Girls 

 Tennis- Girls 

 Track- Boys and Girls 

 Winter Guard 

 Wrestling 

 Unified Track 



 
 
Option 2- PE and/or Pool - during the Summer of 2021 
Students may complete their PE and/or Pool credit(s) during summer session. Students are 
selected via a lottery. There are two sessions both will take place from 7:30am to 12:03pm. Bus 
transportation is NOT provided:  
Session 1- June 7,8,9,10,14,15,16,17, 22, and 23  
Session 2- June 24, 28, 29, 30, July 1,6,7,8,12,13, and 14. 
 
The cost is $60 per session. ​You may only take one course per session as they run 
concurrently.​ The Summer Pool/PE Lottery will open on Monday, February 15th at 9am. It will 
close on Friday, February 19th at 3pm. Students selected in the lottery will be notified via the 
email provided during lottery registration on March 1, 2021. Payment for summer must be made 
by Friday, March 5, 2021. If you are a current Lake Central student (Clark, Grimmer, Kahler or 
LCHS) you will make payment via your Skyward account. Parochial student’s who do not yet 
have Skyward family access, may make payment via check/cash/money order at the Lake 
Central Guidance Office. To be eligible for the lottery, any student not already enrolled or 
attending a LCSC middle school must submit the online enrollment application to Mrs. Selin by 
February 19th by 3:00pm. 
 
The registration link can be found on the High School and Middle School Web pages under the 
News category on the main page beginning on Monday, February 15th at 9am. 


